

Kinderton Village

SINGLE FAMILY HOMEOWNERS NEWSLETTER

August 2016

Volume 1

Issue 1

Single Family Board

Roger Williams

President rrwilliams20@triad.rr.com

Ed Ellis

Vice-President edward.d.ellis@hud.gov

Walter Neumann

Treasurer waltn22@yadtel.net

Kathleen Sears

Secretary ksears@triad.rr.com

Eric Moore

Director ebmoore44@yahoo.com

Parking

Please park only in the cut out areas of our streets. Also please watch your speed and note the new stop signs that have been installed. Safety first for our residents!

Residents, in an attempt to create an additional method of communication, we are initiating a monthly newsletter in order to keep everyone updated on current issues in our community.

The upcoming monthly meeting of the Kinderton Village Single Family Board will be open to all homeowners. The meeting will be held Monday, August 15th, 6:45 PM, at Baptist Hospital, Hwy, 801 North, Plaza One, 4th Floor. Please note new location.

The Board has much information to share that we are sure will be of interest to you. We also want to hear your thoughts and concerns, so following the meeting there will be an **Open Homeowner Forum.**

All residents are asked to register upon arrival and indicate if you wish to speak during the Open Forum. This will reserve you a 3 minute block of time and determine the order of speakers. Registration begins at 6:30 and the meeting will be called to order at 6:45.

We hope to see you there on August 15th!

Community Yard Sale September 10th

A community yard sale will be held September 10th up at the pool parking lot. The rain date will be September 17th. Blocks are available for residents to purchase for \$10.00 each. A map will be drawn with the blocks that are available for sale. Residents will be required to clean their area at the conclusion of the sale. Block sales will begin soon, and the cutoff to purchase one will be August 31st. All proceeds will be returned to the KVSFA after expenses.

Copyright © 2016 Kinderton Village Homeowners Association, Single Family Sub-Association, All rights Reserved

Our mailing address is:

Kinderton Village HOA c/o Priestley Management Co. 1318 Ashley Square Winston-Salem, NC 27103

Community Manager: Ann Scofield

Email: ascofield@priestleymanagement.com Phone: 336-768-7448